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Minnesota Department of Children, Youth, and Families –  
Office of Economic Opportunity 

Request for Proposals for a Grantee to Partner with State to Distribute 

Diapers and Wipes Statewide. 

Questions and Answers: 

Question: 

Are food shelves acceptable distribution organizations for this program? 

Answer: 

Yes, Food Shelves are acceptable distribution partners for this program.  

Question: 

I just became aware of the current RFP for Minnesota’s Diaper Distribution Program Grant. I’m 

wondering if I could be included on the list of interested prospective responders? I’m not sure how to 

indicate an interest in responding. 

Answer: 

If you are interested to be a prospective responder of the Diaper Distribution RFP, please submit your 

complete application/proposal on or before the due date April 11. Please refer to the following 

sections of the RFP on how to submit your proposal/application: 

Section 3, Proposal Requirements 

Section 3.1, Proposal Contents 

Section 3.2, Detail of Proposal Contents 

Section 3.3, Required Statements and Forms 

Section 4.2, Proposal Submission 


